
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will hold a public hearing on 
Tuesday, April 15, 2008, at 7:40 p.m., on the second floor of the McCusker 
Building at City Hall Annex, 344 Broadway, Cambridge, Massachusetts on a 
City Council petition to amend the Zoning Ordinance of the City of Cambridge 
by creating a new Subsection (10) in Article 2.000 in the section entitled “Gross 
Floor Area shall not include:” as follows: 
 

(10) Bicycle parking meeting the dimensional requirements of Article 
6.000, whether located in a principal use structure, any parking 
facility for motor vehicles, or in an accessory structure.   

 
Copies of this petition are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, 
Cambridge, Massachusetts.  Questions concerning the petition may be 
addressed to Liza Paden at 617-349-4647, TTY: 617-349-4621, or email at 
lpaden@cambridgema.gov. 


